
 

13th July 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Campion’s Golden Anniversary Raffle Tickets 
 
Tomorrow each student will receive a book of raffle tickets for our 50th Anniversary 
celebrations.  Please sell the tickets to family and friends, completing the stubs with a name 
and telephone number.   
 
The draw will take place at our special celebration fete on Saturday 9th September.  We have 
some fantastic prizes including meal deal vouchers for the school canteen from Churchill 
(each worth £172.50), sports vouchers, hampers and many more. 
 
We really need your support to sell these tickets and request that all stubs, money and 
unsold tickets are returned to your child’s form tutor by Monday 17th July.   
 
Thank you for your support and we hope to see you at the fete at school on Saturday 9th 
September where we have a variety of stalls, bouncy castle, sports events and 
refreshments. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
The HandS Team 
(Parents and Friends of Campion School) 
 
 
 
 
 


